Carla McLane

V.7 ¢ &
From: Hardeep Singh <hsingh@igdistribution.net>
Sent: Friday, December 27, 2024 11:54 AM
To: Carla McLane
Subject: Boardman Zoning Map Amendment LND24-000011
Carla

We fully support the amending the zoning map reducing the area of BPA lines. This will help bring
necessary commercial activities to the city while also address the traffic on Main Street.

Thank you

A Hardeep Singh |

Managing Partner
UNITY PARTNERS
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Hsingh@unitypartners.info

www.unitypartners.info

636 N Colorado Street, Suite 24 Kennewick, WA 99336

il




